
NOTICE 
 

This is to inform the students attending T. Y. B. A. / T. Y. B. Sc.  /T.Y.B.M.M. 

/ T.Y. B. Voc classes in the academic year 2019-20, that due to the outbreak 

of COVID-19, and subsequent lockdown enforced by the Govt. of India, your 

scheduled examinations could not be completed as per the time table.  

 

We are awaiting circular from University of Mumbai regarding this. The notice 

will be put up on the college official website as soon as we obtain the 

guidelines on this from University of Mumbai. 

 

sd/- 

Principal. 


